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Dear Parents, 
 
Forest School sessions will continue this term as follows:-  
 
Sessions will continue every Friday for the following year groups: 
 

Reception   
Year 1 
Year 2  

 
It would be appreciated if parents could provide the following kit for Forest School sessions.  
For Autumn it is essential children have the full kit listed below to ensure they are warm, dry 
and comfortable in all weathers.  
 

They will need: 

 Waterproof clothing – coat and trousers 

 Long sleeved top 

 Trousers  

 Extra layers e.g. jackets/jumpers, extra socks 

 Hat, scarf and gloves 

 Wellies – no trainers please. 

 Thick socks 
 
Children need to wear clothes that cover arms and legs and that are suitable for getting dirty 
– even on a dry day, mud can be found! Please do not feel the need to go and buy anything 
new – the older the better.  
 
As you can see this is a lot of kit for children to change into before leaving for a session. In 
order to enable us to get outside more quickly, please can children arrive in school 
wearing their base layer. I.e. leggings/joggers, a long sleeved top and jacket.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Nicola Brayford 
Headteacher 
                                         
 


